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Applications of
Evolutionary Computing
Franz Rothlauf
2005-03-31 Evolutionary
computation (EC)
techniques are e?cient
nature-inspired pl- ning
metacreation-art-and-artificial-life

and optimization methods
based on the principles
of natural evolution and
genetics. Due to their
e?ciency and the simple
underlying principles,
these methods can be
used for a large number
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of problems in the
context of problem
solving,optimization,and
machinelearning.
Alargeandcontinuouslyinc
reasing number of
researchers and
practitioners make use
of EC techniques in many
- plication domains. The
book at hand presents a
careful selection of
relevant EC applications
combined with thorough
examinations of
techniques for a
successful application
of EC. The presented
papers illustrate the
current state of the art
in the application of EC
and should help and
inspire researchers and
practitioners to develop
e?cient EC methods for
design and problem
solving. All papers in
this book were presented
during EvoWorkshops
2005, which was a
varying collection of
workshops on
application-oriented
aspects of EC. Since
metacreation-art-and-artificial-life

1999, the format of the
EvoWorkshops has proved
to be very successful
and well representative
of the advances in the
application of EC.
Consequently, over the
last few years,
EvoWorkshops has become
one of the major events
addressing the
application of EC. In
contrast to other large
conferences in the EC
?eld, the EvoWorkshops
focus solely on
application aspects of
EC and are an important
link between EC research
and the application of
EC in a large variety of
di?erent domains.
Robots and Art Damith
Herath 2016-05-04 The
first compendium on
robotic art of its kind,
this book explores the
integration of robots
into human society and
our attitudes, fears and
hopes in a world shared
with autonomous
machines. It raises
questions about the
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benefits, risks and
ethics of the
transformative changes
to society that are the
consequence of robots
taking on new roles
alongside humans. It
takes the reader on a
journey into the world
of the strange, the
beautiful, the uncanny
and the daring – and
into the minds and works
of some of the world’s
most prolific creators
of robotic art. Offering
an in-depth look at
robotic art from the
viewpoints of artists,
engineers and
scientists, it presents
outstanding works of
contemporary robotic art
and brings together for
the first time some of
the most influential
artists in this area in
the last three decades.
Starting from a
historical review, this
transdisciplinary work
explores the nexus
between robotic research
and the arts and
metacreation-art-and-artificial-life

examines the diversity
of robotic art, the
encounter with robotic
otherness, machine
embodiment and
human–robot interaction.
Stories of difficulties,
pitfalls and successes
are recalled,
characterising the
multifaceted
collaborations across
the diverse disciplines
required to create
robotic art. Although
the book is primarily
targeted towards
researchers, artists and
students in robotics,
computer science and the
arts, its accessible
style appeals to anyone
intrigued by robots and
the arts.
Advances in Artificial
Life Fernando Almeida e
Costa 2007-09-04 This
book constitutes the
refereed proceedings of
the 9th European
Conference on Artificial
Life, ECAL 2007, held in
Lisbon, Portugal. The
125 revised full papers
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cover morphogenesis and
development, robotics
and autonomous agents,
evolutionary computation
and theory, cellular
automata, models of
biological systems and
their applications, ant
colony and swarm
systems, evolution of
communication,
simulation of social
interactions, selfreplication, artificial
chemistry.
Intelligent Educational
Machines Mario Neto
Borges 2007-01-21 This
book presents recent
advances in intelligent
educational machines. It
will be of particular
interest to engineers,
researchers, and
graduate students in
Computational
Intelligence.
Handbook on 3D3C
Platforms Yesha Sivan
2015-11-04 This book
presents 3D3C platforms
– three-dimensional
systems for community,
creation and commerce.
metacreation-art-and-artificial-life

It discusses tools
including bots in social
networks, team
creativity, privacy, and
virtual currencies &
micropayments as well as
their applications in
areas like healthcare,
energy, collaboration,
and art. More than 20
authors from 10
countries share their
experiences, research fi
ndings and perspectives,
off ering a
comprehensive resource
on the emerging fi eld
of 3D3C worlds. The book
is designed for both the
novice and the expert as
a way to unleash the
emerging opportunities
in 3D3C worlds. This
Handbook maps with
breadth and insight the
exciting frontier of
building virtual worlds
with digital
technologies. David
Perkins, Research
Professor, Harvard
Graduate School of
Education This book is
from one of the most
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adventurous and
energetic persons I have
ever met. Yesha takes us
into new undiscovered
spaces and provides
insight into phenomena
of social interaction
and immersive
experiences that
transform our lives.
Cees de Bont, Dean of
School of Design & Chair
Professor of Design,
School of Design of the
Hong Kong Polytechnic
University When you read
3D3C Platforms you
realize what a domain
like ours -- 3D printing
-- can and should do for
the world. Clearly we
are just starting.
Inspiring. David Reis,
CEO, Stratasys Ltd This
book provides a stunning
overview regarding how
virtual worlds are
reshaping possibilities
for identity and
community. Th e range of
topics addressed by the
authors— from privacy
and taxation to fashion
and health care—provide
metacreation-art-and-artificial-life

a powerful roadmap for
addressing the emerging
potential of these
online environments. Tom
Boellstorff , Professor,
Department of
Anthropology, University
of California, Irvine
Handbook on 3D3C
Platforms amassed a
unique collection of
multidisciplinary
academic thinking. A
primer on innovations
that will touch every
aspect of the human
community in the 21st
century. Eli Talmor,
Professor, London
Business School
Artificial Intelligence
Techniques for Computer
Graphics Dimitri
Plemenos 2008-10-02 The
purpose of this volume
is to present current
work of the Intelligent
Computer Graphics
community, a community
growing up year after
year. Indeed, if at the
beg- ning of Computer
Graphics the use of
Artificial Intelligence
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techniques was quite
unknown, more and more
researchers all over the
world are nowadays
interested in
intelligent techniques
allowing substantial
improvements of
traditional Computer
Graphics methods. The
other main contribution
of intelligent
techniques in Computer
Graphics is to allow
invention of completely
new methods, often based
on automation of a lot
of tasks assumed in the
past by the user in an
imprecise and (human)
time consuming manner.
The history of research
in Computer Graphics is
very edifying. At the
beginning, due to the
slowness of computers in
the years 1960, the
unique research concern
was visualisation. The
purpose of Computer
Graphics researchers was
to find new visuasation algorithms, less
and less time consuming,
metacreation-art-and-artificial-life

in order to reduce the
enormous time required
for visualisation. A lot
of interesting
algorithms were invented
during these first years
of research in Computer
Graphics. The scenes to
be displayed were very
simple because the
computing power of
computers was very low.
So, scene modelling was
not necessary and scenes
were designed directly
by the user, who had to
give co-ordinates of
vertices of scene
polygons.
Code as Creative Medium
Golan Levin 2021-02-02
An essential guide for
teaching and learning
computational art and
design: exercises,
assignments, interviews,
and more than 170
illustrations of
creative work. This book
is an essential resource
for art educators and
practitioners who want
to explore code as a
creative medium, and
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serves as a guide for
computer scientists
transitioning from STEM
to STEAM in their
syllabi or practice. It
provides a collection of
classic creative coding
prompts and assignments,
accompanied by annotated
examples of both classic
and contemporary
projects, and more than
170 illustrations of
creative work, and
features a set of
interviews with leading
educators. Picking up
where standard
programming guides leave
off, the authors
highlight alternative
programming pedagogies
suitable for the artand design-oriented
classroom, including
teaching approaches,
resources, and community
support structures.
Enfoldment and Infinity
Laura U. Marks
2010-08-13 Tracing the
connections—both visual
and
philosophical—between
metacreation-art-and-artificial-life

new media art and
classical Islamic art.
In both classical
Islamic art and
contemporary new media
art, one point can
unfold to reveal an
entire universe. A
fourteenth-century dome
decorated with geometric
complexity and a new
media work that shapes a
dome from programmed
beams of light: both can
inspire feelings of
immersion and
transcendence. In
Enfoldment and Infinity,
Laura Marks traces the
strong similarities,
visual and
philosophical, between
these two kinds of art.
Her argument is more
than metaphorical; she
shows that the “Islamic”
quality of modern and
new media art is a
latent, deeply enfolded,
historical inheritance
from Islamic art and
thought. Marks proposes
an aesthetics of
unfolding and enfolding
7/32

Downloaded from
www.sfeg.it on December
8, 2022 by guest

in which image,
information, and the
infinite interact: image
is an interface to
information, and
information (such as
computer code or the
words of the Qur'an) is
an interface to the
infinite. After
demonstrating
historically how Islamic
aesthetics traveled into
Western art, Marks draws
explicit parallels
between works of
classical Islamic art
and new media art,
describing texts that
burst into image, lines
that multiply to form
fractal spaces,
“nonorganic life” in
carpets and algorithms,
and other shared
concepts and images.
Islamic philosophy, she
suggests, can offer
fruitful ways of
understanding
contemporary art.
Smart Graphics Andreas
Butz 2007-06-12 This
book constitutes the
metacreation-art-and-artificial-life

refereed proceedings of
the 8th International
Symposium on Smart
Graphics, SG 2007, held
in Kyoto, Japan in June
2007 jointly with the
Visual Computing /
Graphics and CAD
symposium, which takes
place in Osaka, Japan.
It covers interaction,
lifelike characters and
affective computing,
knowledge-based graphics
generation and
interaction, and
visualization and
graphics algorithms.
The Oxford Handbook of
Algorithmic Music R. T.
Dean 2018 Featuring
chapters by emerging and
established scholars as
well as by leading
practitioners in the
field, this Handbook
both describes the state
of algorithmic
composition and also set
the agenda for critical
research on and analysis
of algorithmic music.
A Companion to Feminist
Art Hilary Robinson
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2019-06-24 Original
essays offering fresh
ideas and global
perspectives on
contemporary feminist
art The term ‘feminist
art’ is often misused
when viewed as a
codification within the
discipline of Art
History—a codification
that includes
restrictive definitions
of geography,
chronology, style,
materials, influence,
and other definitions
inherent to Art
Historical and
museological
classifications.
Employing a different
approach, A Companion to
Feminist Art defines
‘art’ as a dynamic set
of material and
theoretical practices in
the realm of culture,
and ‘feminism’ as an
equally dynamic set of
activist and theoretical
practices in the realm
of politics. Feminist
art, therefore, is not a
metacreation-art-and-artificial-life

simple classification of
a type of art, but
rather the space where
feminist politics and
the domain of art-making
intersect. The Companion
provides readers with an
overview of the
developments, concepts,
trends, influences, and
activities within the
space of contemporary
feminist art—in
different locations,
ways of making, and ways
of thinking. Newlycommissioned essays
focus on the recent
history of and current
discussions within
feminist art. Diverse in
scope and style, these
contributions range from
essays on the questions
and challenges of large
sectors of artists, such
as configurations of
feminism and gender in
post-Cold War Europe, to
more focused
conversations with women
artists on Afropean
decoloniality. Ranging
from discussions of
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essentialism and
feminist aesthetics to
examinations of
political activism and
curatorial practice, the
Companion informs and
questions readers,
introduces new concepts
and fresh perspectives,
and illustrates just how
much more there is to
discover within the
realm of feminist art.
Addresses the
intersection between
feminist thinking and
major theories that have
influenced art theory
Incorporates diverse
voices from around the
world to offer
viewpoints on global
feminisms from scholars
who live and work in the
regions about which they
write Examines how
feminist art intersects
with considerations of
collectivity, war,
maternal relationships,
desire, men, and
relational aesthetics
Explores the myriad ways
in which the experience
metacreation-art-and-artificial-life

of inhabiting and
perceiving aged, raced,
and gendered bodies
relates to feminist
politics in the art
world Discusses a range
practices in feminism
such as activism,
language, education, and
different ways of making
art The intersection of
feminist art-making and
feminist politics are
not merely components of
a unified whole, they
sometimes diverge and
divide. A Companion to
Feminist Art is an
indispensable resource
for artists, critics,
scholars, curators, and
anyone seeking greater
strength on the subject
through informed
critique and debate.
Metacreation Mitchell
Whitelaw 2004 The first
detailed examination of
a-life art, where new
mediaartists adopt, and
adapt, techniques from
artificial life.
A Companion to
Contemporary Art Since
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1945 Amelia Jones
2009-02-09 A Companion
to Contemporary Art is a
major survey covering
the major works and
movements, the most
important theoretical
developments, and the
historical, social,
political, and aesthetic
issues in contemporary
art since 1945,
primarily in the EuroAmerican context.
Collects 27 original
essays by expert
scholars describing the
current state of
scholarship in art
history and visual
studies, and pointing to
future directions in the
field. Contains dual
chronological and
thematic coverage of the
major themes in the art
of our time: politics,
culture wars, public
space, diaspora, the
artist, identity
politics, the body, and
visual culture. Offers
synthetic analysis, as
well as new approaches
metacreation-art-and-artificial-life

to, debates central to
the visual arts since
1945 such as those
addressing formalism,
the avant-garde, the
role of the artist,
technology and art, and
the society of the
spectacle.
Throughout Inke Arns
2013 In a series of
essays, 34 influential
researchers look at how
the proliferation of
computers and technology
has and will affect
culture and the arts.
Computational
Intelligence and
Informatics Imre J.
Rudas 2010-10-08 The
International Symposium
of Hungarian Researchers
on Computational Intelth gence and Informatics
celebrated its 10
edition in 2009. This
volume contains a
careful selection of
papers that are based on
and are extensions of
corresponding l- tures
presented at the jubilee
conference. This annual
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Symposium was launched
by Budapest Tech
(previously Budapest
Polytechnic) and by the
Hungarian Fuzzy
Association in 2000,
with the aim to bring
together Hungarian
speaking researchers
working on computational
intelligence and related
topics from all over the
world, but with special
emphasis on the Central
Eu- pean Region. th The
Symposium of the 10
jubilee anniversary
contained 70 reviewed
papers. The growing
interests, the
enthusiasm of the
participants have proved
that the Symposium has
become an
internationally
recognized scientific
event providing a good
platform for the annual
meeting of Hungarian
researchers. The main
subject area called
Computational
Intelligence includes
diverse topics.
metacreation-art-and-artificial-life

Therefore, we offer
snapshots rather than a
full coverage of a small
particular subject to
the interested reader.
This principle is also
supported by the common
national root of the
authors. The book begins
with Information Systems
and Communication. This
part contains papers on
graphs of grammars,
software and hardware
solution for Mojette
transf- mation,
statistical intrusion
detection, congestion
forecast, and 3D-based
internet communication
and control.
From Fingers to Digits
Margaret A. Boden
2019-07-16 Essays on
computer art and its
relation to more
traditional art, by a
pioneering practitioner
and a philosopher of
artificial intelligence.
In From Fingers to
Digits, a practicing
artist and a philosopher
examine computer art and
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how it has been both
accepted and rejected by
the mainstream art
world. In a series of
essays, Margaret Boden,
a philosopher and expert
in artificial
intelligence, and Ernest
Edmonds, a pioneering
and internationally
recognized computer
artist, grapple with key
questions about the
aesthetics of computer
art. Other modern
technologies—photography
and film—have been
accepted by critics as
ways of doing art. Does
the use of computers
compromise computer
art's aesthetic
credentials in ways that
the use of cameras does
not? Is writing a
computer program
equivalent to painting
with a brush? Essays by
Boden identify types of
computer art, describe
the study of creativity
in AI, and explore links
between computer art and
traditional views in
metacreation-art-and-artificial-life

philosophical
aesthetics. Essays by
Edmonds offer a
practitioner's
perspective,
considering, among other
things, how the
experience of creating
computer art compares to
that of traditional art
making. Finally, the
book presents interviews
in which contemporary
computer artists offer a
wide range of comments
on the issues raised in
Boden's and Edmonds's
essays.
Interactive Experience
in the Digital Age Linda
Candy 2014-03-28 The use
of interactive
technology in the arts
has changed the audience
from viewer to
participant and in doing
so is transforming the
nature of experience.
From visual and sound
art to performance and
gaming, the boundaries
of what is possible for
creation, curating,
production and
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distribution are
continually extending.
As a consequence, we
need to reconsider the
way in which these
practices are evaluated.
Interactive Experience
in the Digital Age
explores diverse ways of
creating and evaluating
interactive digital art
through the eyes of the
practitioners who are
embedding evaluation in
their creative process
as a way of revealing
and enhancing their
practice. It draws on
research methods from
other disciplines such
as interaction design,
human-computer
interaction and
practice-based research
more generally and
adapts them to develop
new strategies and
techniques for how we
reflect upon and assess
value in the creation
and experience of
interactive art. With
contributions from
artists, scientists,
metacreation-art-and-artificial-life

curators, entrepreneurs
and designers engaged in
the creative arts, this
book is an invaluable
resource for both
researchers and
practitioners, working
in this emerging field.
Beyond the Creative
Species Oliver Bown
2021-02-23 A
multidisciplinary
introduction to the
field of computational
creativity, analyzing
the impact of advanced
generative technologies
on art and music. As
algorithms get smarter,
what role will computers
play in the creation of
music, art, and other
cultural artifacts? Will
they be able to create
such things from the
ground up, and will such
creations be meaningful?
In Beyond the Creative
Species, Oliver Bown
offers a
multidisciplinary
examination of
computational
creativity, analyzing
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the impact of advanced
generative technologies
on art and music.
Drawing on a wide range
of disciplines,
including artificial
intelligence and machine
learning, design, social
theory, the psychology
of creativity, and
creative practice
research, Bown argues
that to understand
computational
creativity, we must not
only consider what
computationally creative
algorithms actually do,
but also examine
creative artistic
activity itself.
Explorations in Art and
Technology Linda Candy
2018-10-04 Explorations
in Art and Technology
presents the
explorations in Art and
Technology of the
Creativity & Cognition
Research Studios. The
Studios were created to
bring together the
visions and expertise of
people working at the
metacreation-art-and-artificial-life

boundaries of art and
digital media. The book
explores the nature of
intersection and
correspondence across
these disciplinary
boundaries, practices
and conceptual
frameworks through
artists' illustrated
contributions and
studies of work in
progress. These
experiences are placed
within the context of
recent digital art
history and the
innovations of early
pioneers.
Design by Evolution
Philip F. Hingston
2008-09-30 Evolution is
Nature’s design process.
The natural world is
full of wonderful
examples of its
successes, from
engineering design feats
such as powered flight,
to the design of complex
optical systems such as
the mammalian eye, to
the merely stunningly
beautiful designs of
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orchids or birds of
paradise. With
increasing computational
power, we are now able
to simulate this process
with greater fidelity,
combining complex
simulations with highperformance evolutionary
algorithms to tackle
problems that used to be
impractical. This book
showcases the state of
the art in evolutionary
algorithms for design.
The chapters are
organized by experts in
the following fields:
evolutionary design and
"intelligent design" in
biology, art,
computational
embryogeny, and
engineering. The book
will be of interest to
researchers,
practitioners and
graduate students in
natural computing,
engineering design,
biology and the creative
arts.
The Scar of Visibility
Petra Küppers 2007 In
metacreation-art-and-artificial-life

The Scar of Visibility,
Petra Kuppers examines
the use of medical
imagery practices in
contemporary art, as
well as different arts
of everyday life. Among
the works she
investigates are the
controversial Body
Worlds exhibition of
plastinized corpses,
films like David
Cronenbergs Crash that
fetishize body wounds,
representations of the
AIDS virus on CSI: Crime
Scene Investigations,
and the paintings of
outsider artist Martin
Ram'rez.
Creativity: A Handbook
For Teachers Tan Ai-girl
2007-05-24 Creativity: A
Handbook for Teachers
covers topics related to
creativity research,
development, theories
and practices. It serves
as a reference for
academics, teacher
educators, teachers, and
scientists to stimulate
further “dialogue” on
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ways to enhance
creativity.
Applications of
Evolutionary Computing
Mario Giacobini
2008-04-03 Evolutionary
computation (EC)
techniques are e?cient,
nature-inspired pl- ning
and optimization methods
based on the principles
of natural evolution and
genetics. Due to their
e?ciency and simple
underlying principles,
these me- ods can be
used in the context of
problem solving,
optimization, and
machine learning. A
large and continuously
increasing number of
researchers and profsionals make use of EC
techniques in various
application domains.
This volume presents a
careful selection of
relevant EC examples
combined with a thorough
examination of the
techniques used in EC.
The papers in the volume
illustrate the current
metacreation-art-and-artificial-life

state of the art in the
application of EC and
should help and - spire
researchers and
professionals to develop
e?cient EC methods for
design and problem
solving. All papers in
this book were presented
during EvoWorkshops
2008, which consisted of
a range of workshops on
application-oriented
aspects of EC. Since
1998, EvoWorkshops has
provided a unique
opportunity for EC
researchers to meet and
discuss
applicationaspectsofECan
dhasservedasanimportantl
ink between EC research
and its application in a
variety of domains.
During these ten years
new workshops have
arisen, some have
disappeared, while
others have matured to
become conferences of
their own, such as
EuroGP in 2000, EvoCOP
in 2004, and EvoBIO last
year.
17/32

Downloaded from
www.sfeg.it on December
8, 2022 by guest

Sounding the Limits of
Life Stefan Helmreich
2015-10-27 What is life?
What is water? What is
sound? In Sounding the
Limits of Life,
anthropologist Stefan
Helmreich investigates
how contemporary
scientists—biologists,
oceanographers, and
audio engineers—are
redefining these crucial
concepts. Life, water,
and sound are phenomena
at once empirical and
abstract, material and
formal, scientific and
social. In the age of
synthetic biology,
rising sea levels, and
new technologies of
listening, these
phenomena stretch toward
their conceptual
snapping points,
breaching the boundaries
between the natural,
cultural, and virtual.
Through examinations of
the computational life
sciences, marine
biology, astrobiology,
acoustics, and more,
metacreation-art-and-artificial-life

Helmreich follows
scientists to the limits
of these categories.
Along the way, he offers
critical accounts of
such other-than-human
entities as digital life
forms, microbes, coral
reefs, whales, seawater,
extraterrestrials,
tsunamis, seashells, and
bionic cochlea. He
develops a new notion of
"sounding"—as
investigating,
fathoming, listening—to
describe the form of
inquiry appropriate for
tracking meanings and
practices of the
biological, aquatic, and
sonic in a time of
global change and
climate crisis. Sounding
the Limits of Life shows
that life, water, and
sound no longer mean
what they once did, and
that what count as their
essential natures are
under dynamic revision.
HCI International 2022
Posters Constantine
Stephanidis 2022-06-16
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The four-volume set CCIS
1580, CCIS 1581, CCIS
1582, and CCIS 1583
contains the extended
abstracts of the posters
presented during the
24th International
Conference on HumanComputer Interaction,
HCII 2022, which was
held virtually in June July 2022. The total of
1276 papers and 275
posters included in the
40 HCII 2021 proceedings
volumes was carefully
reviewed and selected
from 5583 submissions.
The posters presented in
these four volumes are
organized in topical
sections as follows:
Part I: user experience
design and evaluation;
visual design and
visualization; data,
information and
knowledge; interacting
with AI; universal
access, accessibility
and design for aging.
Part II: multimodal and
natural interaction;
perception, cognition,
metacreation-art-and-artificial-life

emotion and
psychophysiological
monitoring; human motion
modelling and
monitoring; IoT and
intelligent living
environments. Part III:
learning technologies;
HCI, cultural heritage
and art; eGovernment and
eBusiness; digital
commerce and the
customer experience;
social media and the
metaverse. Part IV:
virtual and augmented
reality; autonomous
vehicles and urban
mobility; product and
robot design; HCI and
wellbeing; HCI and
cybersecurity.
Applications of
Evolutionary Computation
Cecilia Di Chio
2010-04-03 Evolutionary
computation (EC)
techniques are e?cient,
nature-inspired me- ods
based on the principles
of natural evolution and
genetics. Due to their ciency and simple
underlying principles,
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these methods can be
used for a diverse
rangeofactivitiesincludi
ngproblemsolving,optimiz
ation,machinelearningand
pattern recognition. A
large and continuously
increasing number of
researchers and
professionals make use
of EC techniques in
various application
domains. This volume
presents a careful
selection of relevant EC
examples combined with a
thorough examination of
the techniques used in
EC. The papers in the
volume illustrate the
current state of the art
in the application of EC
and should help and
inspire researchers and
professionals to develop
e?cient EC methods for
design and problem
solving. All papers in
this book were presented
during EvoApplications
2010, which included a
range of events on
application-oriented
aspects of EC. Since
metacreation-art-and-artificial-life

1998, EvoApplications —
formerly known as
EvoWorkshops — has
provided a unique
opportunity for EC
researchers to meet and
discuss application
aspects of EC and has
been an important link
between EC research and
its application in a
variety of domains.
During these 12 years,
new events have arisen,
some have
disappeared,whileothersh
avematuredtobecomeconfer
encesoftheirown,such as
EuroGP in 2000, EvoCOP
in 2004, and EvoBIO in
2007. And from this
year, EvoApplications
has become a conference
as well.
Artificial Intelligence
and the Arts Penousal
Machado 2021-10-13
Emotions, creativity,
aesthetics, artistic
behavior, divergent
thoughts, and curiosity
are both fundamental to
the human experience and
instrumental in the
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development of humancentered artificial
intelligence systems
that can relate,
communicate, and
understand human
motivations, desires,
and needs. In this book
the editors put forward
two core propositions:
creative artistic
behavior is one of the
key challenges of
artificial intelligence
research, and computerassisted creativity and
human-centered
artificial intelligence
systems are the driving
forces for research in
this area. The invited
chapters examine
computational creativity
and more specifically
systems that exhibit
artistic behavior or can
improve humans' creative
and artistic abilities.
The authors synthesize
and reflect on current
trends, identify core
challenges and
opportunities, and
present novel
metacreation-art-and-artificial-life

contributions and
applications in domains
such as the visual arts,
music, 3D environments,
and games. The book will
be valuable for
researchers, creatives,
and others engaged with
the relationship between
artificial intelligence
and the arts.
The Art of Artificial
Evolution Juan Romero
2008 Art is the Queen of
all sciences
communicating knowledge
to all the generations
of the world. Leonardo
da Vinci Artistic
behavior is one of the
most valued qualities of
the human mind. Although
artistic manifestations
vary from culture to
culture, dedication to
artistic tasks is common
to all. In other words,
artistic behavior is a
universal trait of the
human species. The
current, Western
de?nition of art is
relatively new. However,
a d- ication to artistic
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endeavors — such as the
embellishment of tools,
body - namentation, or
gathering of unusual,
arguably aesthetic,
objects — can be traced
back to the origins of
humanity. That is, art
is ever-present in human
history and prehistory.
Artandsciencesharealonga
ndenduringrelationship.T
hebest-known- ample of
the explorationof this
relationship is probably
the work of Leonardo da
Vinci. Somewhere in the
19th century art and
science grew apart, but
the cross-transfer of
concepts between the two
domains continued to
exist. Currently, albeit
the need for
specialization, there is
a growing interest in
the exploration of the
connections between art
and science.
Focusingoncomputerscienc
e,itisinterestingtonotic
ethatearlypioneers of
this discipline such as
Ada Byron and Alan
metacreation-art-and-artificial-life

Turing showed an
interest in using
computational devices
for art-making purposes.
Oddly, in spite of this
early interest and the
ubiquity of art, it has
received relatively
little attention fromthe
computersciencecommunity
ingeneral,and,moresurpri
singly,from the
arti?cial intelligence
community.
Processing, second
edition Casey Reas
2014-12-19 The new
edition of an
introduction to computer
programming within the
context of the visual
arts, using the opensource programming
language Processing;
thoroughly updated
throughout. The visual
arts are rapidly
changing as media moves
into the web, mobile
devices, and
architecture. When
designers and artists
learn the basics of
writing software, they
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develop a new form of
literacy that enables
them to create new media
for the present, and to
imagine future media
that are beyond the
capacities of current
software tools. This
book introduces this new
literacy by teaching
computer programming
within the context of
the visual arts. It
offers a comprehensive
reference and text for
Processing
(www.processing.org), an
open-source programming
language that can be
used by students,
artists, designers,
architects, researchers,
and anyone who wants to
program images,
animation, and
interactivity. Written
by Processing's
cofounders, the book
offers a definitive
reference for students
and professionals.
Tutorial chapters make
up the bulk of the book;
advanced professional
metacreation-art-and-artificial-life

projects from such
domains as animation,
performance, and
installation are
discussed in interviews
with their creators.
This second edition has
been thoroughly updated.
It is the first book to
offer in-depth coverage
of Processing 2.0 and
3.0, and all examples
have been updated for
the new syntax. Every
chapter has been
revised, and new
chapters introduce new
ways to work with data
and geometry. New
“synthesis” chapters
offer discussion and
worked examples of such
topics as sketching with
code, modularity, and
algorithms. New
interviews have been
added that cover a wider
range of projects.
“Extension” chapters are
now offered online so
they can be updated to
keep pace with
technological
developments in such
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fields as computer
vision and electronics.
Interviews SUE.C, Larry
Cuba, Mark Hansen, Lynn
Hershman Leeson, Jürg
Lehni, LettError, Golan
Levin and Zachary
Lieberman, Benjamin
Maus, Manfred Mohr, Ash
Nehru, Josh On, Bob
Sabiston, Jennifer
Steinkamp, Jared
Tarbell, Steph Thirion,
Robert Winter
A-Life for Music Eduardo
Reck Miranda 2011-01-01
Artificial Life, or ALife, aims at the study
of all phenomena
characteristic of
natural living systems,
through computational
modeling, wetwarehardware hybrids, and
other artificial media.
Its scope ranges from
the investigation of the
emergence of cognitive
processes in natural or
artificial systems to
the development of life
or life-like properties
from inorganic
components. A number of
metacreation-art-and-artificial-life

musicians, in particular
composers and
musicologists, have
started to turn to ALife for inspiration and
working methodology.
This edited volume
features thirteen
chapters written by
researchers and
practitioners in this
exciting emerging field
of computer music, and
includes a CD with
various examples music
related to A-Life.
Confronting the Machine
Boris Magrini 2017-03-20
Artists who work with
new media generally
adopt a critical media
approach in contrast to
artists who work with
traditional art media.
Where does the
difference lie between
media artists and
artists who produce
modern art? Which key
art objects illustrate
this trend? The author
investigates the
relationship between art
and technology on the
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basis of work produced
by Edward Ihnatowicz and
Harald Cohen, and on the
basis of the pioneering
computer art exhibition
at Dokumenta X in 1997.
His line of argument
counters the generally
held view that computer
art straddles the gap
between art and
technology. Instead, he
is seeking a genuine
interpretation of the
origin of media art, and
to develop new
perspectives for it.
Creativity and Art
Margaret A. Boden
2012-10-25 Margaret
Boden presents a series
of essays in which she
explores the nature of
creativity in a wide
range of art forms.
Creativity in general is
the generation of novel,
surprising, and valuable
ideas (conceptual,
theoretical, musical,
literary, or visual).
Boden identifies three
forms of creativity:
combinational,
metacreation-art-and-artificial-life

exploratory, and
transformational. These
elicit differing forms
of surprise, and are
defined by the different
kinds of psychological
process that generate
the new ideas. Boden
examines creativity not
only in traditional fine
art, but also in
craftworks, and some
less orthodox
approaches—namely,
conceptual art and
several types of
computer art. Her
Introduction draws out
the conceptual links
between the various
case-studies, showing
how they express a
coherent view of
creativity in art.
Evolutionary and
Biologically Inspired
Music, Sound, Art and
Design Penousal Machado
2013-03-14 This book
constitutes the refereed
proceedings of the
Second International
Conference on
Biologically Inspired
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Music, Sound, Art and
Design, EvoMUSART 2013,
held in Vienna, Austria,
in March 2013, colocated
with the Evo* 2013
events EuroGP, EvoCOP,
EvoBIO, and
EvoApplications. The 11
revised full papers and
5 poster papers
presented were carefully
reviewed and selected
from 36 submissions.
They cover a wide range
of topics and
application areas,
including: generative
approaches to music,
graphics, game content,
and narrative; robot
gait creation; music
information retrieval;
computational
aesthetics; the
mechanics of interactive
evolutionary
computation; and the art
theory of evolutionary
computation.
The Language of Creative
AI Craig Vear 2022-12-13
Creative AI defines art
and media practices that
have AI embedded into
metacreation-art-and-artificial-life

the process of creation,
but also encompass novel
AI approaches in the
realisation and
experience of such work,
e.g. robotic art,
distributed AI artworks
across locations, AI
performers, artificial
musicians, synthetic
images generated by
neural networks, AI
authors and journalist
bots. This book builds
on the discourse of AI
and creativity and
extends the notion of
embedded and cooperative creativity
with intelligent
software. It does so
through a human-centred
approach in which AI is
empowered to make the
human experience more
creative. It presents
ways-of-thinking and
doing by the creators
themselves so as to add
to the ongoing
discussion of AI and
creativity at a time
when the field needs to
expand its thinking.
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This will avoid overacademization of this
emerging field, and help
counter engrained
prejudice and bias. The
Language of Creative AI
contains technical
descriptions,
theoretical frameworks,
philosophical concepts
and practice-based case
studies. It is a
compendium of thinking
around creative AI for
technologists, humancomputer interaction
researchers and artists
who are wishing to
explore the creative
potential of AI.
Possible Futures Ana
Gonçalves Magalhães
2014-01-01 This book
discusses strategies and
methodologies for the
storage and preservation
of digital art and
processes of collections
digitization, also
including studies on the
new forms of
organization and
availability of
information in data
metacreation-art-and-artificial-life

visualization systems.
Furthermore, Possible
Futures presents case
studies and reflections
on the rise of database
aesthetics and the
emerging field of
information curatorship.
The book was published
in a copublishing
agreement with Edusp.
Emergence in Interactive
Art Jennifer Seevinck
2017-03-28 This book is
concerned with
emergence, interaction,
art and computing. It
introduces a new focus
for emergence in
interactive art: the
emergent experience.
Emergence literature is
discussed and an
organising framework,
the Taxonomy of
Emergence in Interactive
Art (TEIA) is provided
together with case
studies of digital,
interactive art systems
that facilitate
emergence. Evidence from
evaluations of people
interacting with the
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works is analysed using
the TEIA. Artworks from
across the world are
also reviewed to further
illustrate the potential
for emergence.
Interactive art is,
itself, still a young
domain where audience
influence, or
interaction with the
work is a defining
aspect. Emergence in
Interactive Art explores
the rich opportunities
for interactive
experiences of digital
art systems that are
provided by looking
through a ‘lens’ of
emergence. And what
better way to explore
these potentials than
through the open-ended
domain of emergence,
with its inherent
affinity to the natural
world? Through an
integrated approach of
practice, research and
theory this book reveals
design and analytical
insights relating to
emergence, interaction
metacreation-art-and-artificial-life

and interactive art to
benefit artists,
researchers and
designers alike.
Brain Art Anton Nijholt
2019-05-25 This is the
first book on braincomputer interfaces
(BCI) that aims to
explain how these BCI
interfaces can be used
for artistic goals.
Devices that measure
changes in brain
activity in various
regions of our brain are
available and they make
it possible to
investigate how brain
activity is related to
experiencing and
creating art. Brain
activity can also be
monitored in order to
find out about the
affective state of a
performer or bystander
and use this knowledge
to create or adapt an
interactive multisensorial (audio,
visual, tactile) piece
of art. Making use of
the measured affective
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state is just one of the
possible ways to use BCI
for artistic expression.
We can also stimulate
brain activity. It can
be evoked externally by
exposing our brain to
external events, whether
they are visual,
auditory, or tactile.
Knowing about the
stimuli and the effect
on the brain makes it
possible to translate
such external stimuli to
decisions and commands
that help to design,
implement, or adapt an
artistic performance, or
interactive
installation.
Stimulating brain
activity can also be
done internally. Brain
activity can be
voluntarily manipulated
and changes can be
translated into computer
commands to realize an
artistic vision. The
chapters in this book
have been written by
researchers in humancomputer interaction,
metacreation-art-and-artificial-life

brain-computer
interaction,
neuroscience, psychology
and social sciences,
often in cooperation
with artists using BCI
in their work. It is the
perfect book for those
seeking to learn about
brain-computer
interfaces used for
artistic applications.
The Johns Hopkins Guide
to Digital Media MarieLaure Ryan 2014-04-15
The first systematic,
comprehensive reference
covering the ideas,
genres, and concepts
behind digital media.
The study of what is
collectively labeled
“New Media”—the cultural
and artistic practices
made possible by digital
technology—has become
one of the most vibrant
areas of scholarly
activity and is rapidly
turning into an
established academic
field, with many
universities now
offering it as a major.
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The Johns Hopkins Guide
to Digital Media is the
first comprehensive
reference work to which
teachers, students, and
the curious can quickly
turn for reliable
information on the key
terms and concepts of
the field. The
contributors present
entries on nearly 150
ideas, genres, and
theoretical concepts
that have allowed
digital media to produce
some of the most
innovative intellectual,
artistic, and social
practices of our time.
The result is an easyto-consult reference for
digital media scholars
or anyone wishing to
become familiar with
this fast-developing
field.
The Art of Art History
Donald Preziosi
2009-02-26 What is art
history? Why, how, and
where did it originate,
and how have its methods
changed over time? The
metacreation-art-and-artificial-life

history of art has been
written and rewritten
since classical
antiquity. Since the
foundation of the modern
discipline of art
history in Germany in
the late eighteenth
century, debates about
art and its histories
have intensified.
Historians,
philosophers,
psychologists, and
anthropologists among
others have changed our
notions of what art
history has been, is,
and might be. This
anthology is a guide to
understanding art
history through critical
reading of the field’s
most innovative and
influential texts,
focusing on the past two
centuries. Each section
focuses on a key issue:
art as history;
aesthetics; form,
content, and style;
anthropology; meaning
and interpretation;
authorship and identity;
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and the phenomenon of
globalization. More than
thirty readings from
writers as diverse as
Winckelmann, Kant, Mary
Kelly, and Michel
Foucault are brought
together, with editorial
introductions to each
topic providing
background information,
bibliographies, and
critical elucidations of
the issues at stake.
This updated and
expanded edition
contains sixteen newly
included extracts from
key thinkers in the
history of art, from
Giorgio Vasari to Walter
Benjamin and Satya
Mohanty; a new section
on globalization; and
also a new concluding
essay from Donald
Preziosi on the tasks of
the art historian today.
Sonic Writing Thor
Magnusson 2019-02-21
Sonic Writing explores
how contemporary music
technologies trace their
ancestry to previous
metacreation-art-and-artificial-life

forms of instruments and
media. Studying the
domains of instrument
design, musical
notation, and sound
recording under the
rubrics of material,
symbolic, and signal
inscriptions of sound,
the book describes how
these historical
techniques of sonic
writing are implemented
in new digital music
technologies. With a
scope ranging from
ancient Greek music
theory, medieval
notation, early modern
scientific
instrumentation to
contemporary multimedia
and artificial
intelligence, it
provides a theoretical
grounding for further
study and development of
technologies of musical
expression. The book
draws a bespoke affinity
and similarity between
current musical
practices and those from
before the advent of
31/32

Downloaded from
www.sfeg.it on December
8, 2022 by guest

notation and recording,
stressing the importance
of instrument design in
the study of new music
and projecting how new
computational
technologies, including
machine learning, will
transform our musical
practices. Sonic Writing
offers a richly
illustrated study of
contemporary musical
media, where
interactivity,
artificial intelligence,
and networked devices
disclose new
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possibilities for
musical expression. Thor
Magnusson provides a
conceptual framework for
the creation and
analysis of this new
musical work, arguing
that contemporary sonic
writing becomes a new
form of material and
symbolic design--one
that is bound to be
ephemeral, a system of
fluid objects where
technologies are
continually redesigned
in a fast cycle of
innovation.
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